
PARISH BULLETIN 

The Parish Bulletin 
is available weekly 
on the Parish     
Website:  or can be 
e-mailed by        
forwarding  your    
e-mail address to 
the Parish  Office.  

Ballineaspaig Parish Bulletin 
Parish Office: (021) 4344452 
Parish E-Mail:  holyspiritparish@eircom.net 
Parish Web Site:  www.dennehyscrossparish.ie 

MASS TIMES 

Sunday 

9.00, 10.30, 12.15 

Saturday Vigil 6.15pm 

Weekdays 

9.30am  

Eve of Holydays 

7.30pm 

Holydays 

9.00, 10.30 & 

7.30pm 

CONTACT DETAILS 

Fr. Bertie O’Mahony, 

P.P. 

(021) 4346940 

 

Fr. Tom Clancy 

(021) 4347616 

Parish Office 

(021) 4344452 

Emergency Number: 

087-251 9940 

God’s  Word   

Readings for Sunday  

15th Sept 2019 

First Reading: 

Ex 32: 7-11, 13-14 

 Psalm:    50 

Second Reading: 

Lk15:18 1TM 1: 12-17 

Gospel: 

Lk 15: 1-32 

 

PARISH NOTICES  - 08/09/2019 

23rd Sunday Ordinary Time 

Bulletin no: 1415 
 

Bereavement Support Group: 

A support group is beginning in the SMA Parish 

Centre, Wilton.  on Wed.,18th Sept. at 8pm.  

Further information  contact: Frances 4541878 

or Mary 086 3124343. 

“Come and See” 

Vocations afternoon at Poor Clare                  

Monastery, College Rd., Cork on Saturday 21st 

September from 2pm to 4pm. For young      

women considering a vocation. 

APPRECIATION AND GROWTH 
 
September is a great month for new beginnings in the cycle of     

human living.  The farmer is already ploughing and preparing the soil 

for reseeding.  Even the birds are scattering the seeds of new life. 

 

New beginnings on so many sides.  To remain stagnant in any area 

is to die.  This is true of water, of relationships, of love, of   family, of 

neighbourhoods, of parishes, of faith, of religion. 

 

Now is the time of appreciation and growth, appreciation of one another and of all 

God’s gifts; growth in love and service. 

 

  Give thanks to each one who has blessed your life. 

  Give time to family, to friends, to prayer. 

  Give love in the measure you hope to receive. 

  Give service beyond duty in building up the community. 

  Give welcome to every initiative of goodness. 

  Enable the young to realise their potential for goodness. 

  Enable others to believe in themselves and in God. 

  Enable the poor to live with dignity. 

  Enable the disabled to flourish. 

  Enable the discouraged to hope and make a new start. 

 

Do it now before the chance is lost forever. 

Hoarded seeds (like time, talent and money) never bear fruit. 

Have a fruitful autumn and winter. 

           Fr. Tom Clancy 

REST IN PEACE 
We offer our sincere sympathy to the families, 
relatives, friends and neighbours of             
parishioners who died over the summer 
months. 
 
Jean Rohan, Ballinlough 
Margaret Kilcoyne, Woodlawn 
Michael Lombard, Model Farm Road. 
Sheila Mitchell, Hilton, Model Farm Rd 
Veronica Kenneally Dennis, The Ridgeway 
Kathleen Reardon, Farranlea Grove 
Dermot Heffernan, Laburnum Park 
Ger Kirby, Skibbereen 
Lillian O’Callaghan, Parkway, Model Farm 
Rd 
                May their souls rest in peace. 

Active Retirement Group: 
Next gathering will take place 

on Thursday, 12th         

September, 2019 from 

10.00am to 12 noon in the 

Crypt. All welcome. 

NEW ALTAR SERVERS 
 

Boys and girls from 3rd class 
upwards who are  interested 
in becoming    altar servers, 
please  contact Mercedes at  
087 6950326                             
before Wednesday 11th    
September, 2019 please. 


